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Welcome from 
Cochise County!

   If you have ever had the pleasure of walking 
into the Cochise County Board of Supervisors 
building,  you would be greeted by this statue. 
   According to the plaque, this is George Warren 
(1849-1893) the miner immortalized on the great 
seal of the State of Arizona. Warren is credited 
with having located the body of copper ore, which 
later was known as the Copper Queen Mine, one 
of Arizona's most productive copper mines.
   The Copper Queen Mine ceased operations in 
1975.
 

    Copper mining, as many of us know, helped 
shape the economic future of Southern Arizona. 
     Today,there are 10 operational copper mines 
in Arizona, that accounted for 68% of domestic 
copper production in the U.S.*

*http://azgs.arizona.edu/minerals/mining-arizona



 

COMPLETE COUNT COMMITTEE CORNER:

Halloween

SCARY 
PLACES

On the Top of the list:

TOMBSTONE, ARIZ. 

(ESTIMATED POPULATION 1 ,296)

1 2 0  

MI L L I ON
The number of  potential  stops 

for trick-or-treaters to 
occupied housing units.

 

4.11 
million

The estimated number 

of potential trick-or-

treaters in 2017 — 

children ages 5 to 14

 

"We All Count!"
"¡Todos Contamos!"

Yuma County Complete Count Committee tells the 
residents of San Luis, Somerton, Yuma, & Wellton:

 

CCCs around Southern Arizona 
are forming and a clear, concise 
message should be developed 
early in the process.  Publicly 
supporting participation in the 
Census should also be done as 
soon as possible. A video or a 
press release stating these is 
recommended.

The Chair of the Yuma CCC, Supervisor Martin Porchas, said recently, 
"Participating in the 2020 Census is completely safe."
 
Yuma County is currently finalizing its outreach plan, ready to implement 
in January 2019.

Spotlight on: 
Yuma County 

CCC

http://www.tucsonnewsnow.com/story/9642381/census-bureau-gears-up-for-tallying-arizona
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2020 Census Large Scale Recruiting Efforts for Field and Local Office Positions

 A large scale recruiting effort will be 
performed to fill outreach and office 
positions, including Recruiting 
Assistant, Office Operations 
Supervisor, and Clerk positions.

Recruiting Assistants will be hired to 
start in January around the State.

National Disability Employment 
Awareness Month: October 

2018

National Disability Employment 
Awareness Month (NDEAM) roots go 
back to 1945, when Congress enacted 
a law declaring the first week in 
October each year ‘National Employ the 
Physically Handicapped Week.’ In 
1962, the word ‘physically’ was 
removed to acknowledge the 
employment needs and contributions of 
individuals with all types of disabilities. 
In 1988, Congress expanded the week 
to a month and changed the name to 
‘National Disability Employment 
Awareness Month.’”

https://twitter.com/uscensusbureau
https://www.facebook.com/uscensusbureau
https://www.instagram.com/uscensusbureau/

